
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A challenge called the ‘Momo Challenge’ has hit the headlines. It is a sinister ‘challenge’ that 

has been around for some time but has once again resurfaced. 

It is heavily linked with apps such as Facebook, WhatsApp, YouTube, and most recently 

YouTube Kids. 

Please take time to read the attached guidelines published from the National Online Safety 

group. The National Online Safety group has a selection of additional guides which you may 

find helpful https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/  

Within school we will continue to deliver our Digital Literacy Curriculum talking to the children 

about how to keep themselves safe online. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Turner 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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